
 

 

 

The Grove Way, Atlantis Drive and Aeolian Drive and The Grove Way and The Golden Way Intersection  
Reference Number: # 22206623 

14/10/2024 Page 1 of 4 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Northern Adelaide Suburbs Road 
Upgrades 

The Grove Way, Atlantis Drive and Aeolian Drive, and The 

Grove Way and The Golden Way intersection upgrades 

                   

 

 

These projects are part of the State Government’s election 

commitment to upgrade or investigate potential upgrades in the 

northern suburbs to improve safety, access and to make travel 

easier for all users.  

These two upgrades are funded as part of the Australian 

Government’s Black Spot Program which directly targets 

improvements on high-risk roads or roads with proven crash 

history. 

What’s happening 

The Grove Way, Atlantis Drive and Aeolian Drive Intersection 

• Upgraded signals to add in right turn arrows from Atlantis 

Drive and Aeolian Drive onto The Grove Way 

• Traffic signal modifications & upgrades with new phasing 

• Updated line marking to improve safety at the intersection  

• Upgrading pedestrian ramps  

• Upgraded lighting  

The Grove Way and The Golden Way Intersection 

• Additional right turn lane from The Grove Way to The Golden 

Way (west bound) 

• Traffic signal modifications & upgrades with new phasing 

• Updated line marking  

• Upgraded pedestrian ramps  

• Upgraded lighting  

When 

Sunday 20 October 2024 to 
early 2025, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Night Works 
Sunday to Thursday 
between 8pm and 6am 

Day Works 
Monday to Friday between 
9am and 5pm, as required 

Where 

The Grove Way, Atlantis 
Drive and Aeolian Drive 
Intersection, Golden Grove 

And 

The Grove Way and The 
Golden Way Intersection, 
Golden Grove 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/ 
NorthRoadSuburbs 

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improving safety in the 
Northern Suburbs 

We are upgrading two intersections along 
The Grove Way in Golden Grove  
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Please see concept maps overleaf.  

How this affects you 

To reduce traffic impacts the majority of works will be undertaken at night from Sunday 20 October 2024 

and are expected to be complete early 2025, weather permitting.  

Day works will be undertaken intermittently as required for the duration of these works.  

To do this work safely, speed and lane restrictions will be in place during working hours. Please plan 

your trips and follow the direction of on-site traffic controllers.  

Speed restrictions will remain in place outside of working hours until all works are completed.  

Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious, some areas might have limited access for safety. We'll put 

up signs to guide you to other routes if needed. 

Some local side street detours may be required during these works, with advance notice to be provided 

via onsite signage. Please follow traffic management directions while works are in progress. 

Some property access may be temporarily impacted during the night works, but we will do our best to 

maintain access to businesses in the area. The project team will contact affected property owners, 

residents, and businesses directly in advance. 

Access to buses will be maintained, however, please check the latest updates on scheduled services at 

adelaidemetro.com.au 
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